
March 15, 2021 

Fellow Cavaliers, 

We were informed this weekend that a high school student has tested positive for COVID-19.  The student was last in 

school on March 10 and is currently in isolation. After consultation with the Shiawassee County Health Department 

(SCHD), any staff members and/or students who may have been close contacts with this student have already been 

contacted and quarantined. 

We must protect the confidentiality of the CHS student. At this time, it is our role to tell all the families of Corunna Public 

Schools we are moving forward under the guidance of the SCHD and that all measures have been taken to protect the 

wellbeing of your child(ren).   

Please continue to monitor members of your household for the onset of symptoms related to COVID-19, 

including fever, cough, difficulty breathing, headache, or new fatigue.  If you note any change in the 

health of you or your child, please call your regular medical provider. 

I would also reiterate that if your child is sick and/or showing symptoms, please keep him or her home. 

Should you get your child tested for COVID-19, please keep your child home until you know the results of 

the test. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact the Shiawassee County Health Department at 

(989) 743-2356. 

Respectfully, 

  

Superintendent John P. Fattal 

  

 


